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Dear Parents 
 
Following our visit today from the NSPCC we have been asked to take part in some fund-raising for this very important 
charity.   We will be holding a sponsored daily mile on Tuesday 16

th
 May where the children will see how many laps of the 

playground they can complete within 10 minutes.  Children may come into school on this day wearing fancy dress or non-
school uniform if they would like. 
 
The children have brought home sponsor forms today and will need to return the forms and any money to school by Friday 
19

th
 May. 

 
All children who take part in the sponsored event, even if just a small amount of sponsor money is collected, will receive a 
special NSPCC badge which they will receive during the last week of term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Hayley McGoldrick 
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